
 

Newsletter for 14th February 2025 

Every lesson counts  - your child must attend school every single day for 

the best chance of success! 

 



 



 



Headteacher's Message  

 

Dear Families, 

This week, the children learnt about keeping safe online and spotting scams during Safer 

Internet Day activities. This reinforced the online safety learning that takes place weekly in 

computing lessons. You can find useful parental advice at https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-

children-safe/online-safety/ and see our regular newsletter posters to stay up to date with apps 

and guidance. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nspcc.org.uk%2Fkeeping-children-safe%2Fonline-safety%2F&data=05|02|Rebecca.Lewis%40manorparkacademy.org|79a24cb966564ddf6cea08dd4cd108ed|7c2b6a1004cc48b4b7d1df5014e5d734|0|0|638751182855119231|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D|0|||&sdata=Og5jlbYyoZOIUF%2FJf1%2FbcgDEJR7bE5%2BmnSRtm3DGH5E%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nspcc.org.uk%2Fkeeping-children-safe%2Fonline-safety%2F&data=05|02|Rebecca.Lewis%40manorparkacademy.org|79a24cb966564ddf6cea08dd4cd108ed|7c2b6a1004cc48b4b7d1df5014e5d734|0|0|638751182855119231|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D|0|||&sdata=Og5jlbYyoZOIUF%2FJf1%2FbcgDEJR7bE5%2BmnSRtm3DGH5E%3D&reserved=0


On Monday, we were delighted to welcome Rocksteady into school for a special concert. The 

children loved listening to the electric instruments and joining in with the songs; one child said it 

was 'the best day of his life'! You can see a photo of the 'one man band', and much more, on our 

Instagram page https://www.instagram.com/manorparkprimaryacademy/ 

Today, representatives from Year 6 travelled to Bournville to meet the Lord Mayor and to join in 

with the Health for Life Awards ceremony. We were really proud to receive the award and to 

have such wonderful ambassadors for our school attend.  

Teachers have selected 'Star Writers' from their classes and our new displays around school 

show off their fantastic writing achievement, so well done to everyone who was chosen! The 

writing ranges from writing about World War II in Year 6, a recount of a visit to Warwick Castle 

in Year 2, and a captivating story in Year 1. 

Next half term, we have some great activities planned to enhance our curriculum offer: World 

Book Day on Thursday 6th March, a Year 3 visit a local museum on Wednesday 12th March, the 

Health for Life Cookathon event on Monday 17th March, Red Nose Day on Friday 21st March, 

and Careers Week. A reminder that Monday 31st March is a Staff Training Day so school will be 

closed for pupils on that day. 

Next week is the half term holiday and children return to school on Monday 24th February. 

I wish everyone a happy and safe holiday. 

Kind regards  

 

Christine Chapman 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Fmanorparkprimaryacademy%2F&data=05|02|Rebecca.Lewis%40manorparkacademy.org|79a24cb966564ddf6cea08dd4cd108ed|7c2b6a1004cc48b4b7d1df5014e5d734|0|0|638751182855137371|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D|0|||&sdata=G9GDsC1VTqd6wUeLj0PlKtMLqUO4X1DJsaQAlw1%2FebI%3D&reserved=0


Important Safety Notice 

 

As a community, we have a collective responsibility to keep our children safe. Do not park on the 

yellow zig zig lines and please park somewhere that is safe when dropping off or collecting your 

child from school.  

Parking inconsiderately can put people in danger and you also risk being fined by the council or 

local police. Under the Highway Code, it is illegal to park on school zig zag yellow lines. 

If you need someone else to collect your child... 

 



We know that sometimes you may need someone else to collect your child at the end of the 

school day. Please make sure that: 

• The person collecting your child is older than 16 (if they are your child's sibling) and over 

18 (if they are not a sibling) 

• You inform the school before 2.30pm if someone new is collecting your child. Though we 

know other parents collect children for each other, you must let us know that you have 

given your permission 

Thank you for helping us to keep your child safe,  

Becky Lewis 

Deputy Headteacher  



Half Term Family Fun!  



 



Star of the Week 

 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week - this week's focus is 'Courage' 

Nursery Maya 

Indigo Yusef 

Copper Ahad 

Gold Omar 

Aqua Theo 

Turquoise Muhammad K 



Cerise Ayaan 

Crimson Arfa 

Bronze David 

Ochre Mohammed Ismaeel 

Ruby Adam 

Topaz Maryam 

Teal Haidar 

Emerald Aman 

 

 



House Points are now collected using Marvellous Me. You can see you child's individual house 

points by clicking on the 'thumbs up' button. However many 'thumbs up' they've had, this is the 

number of house points they have received in school!  

This week's winners overall is Aston! 

 



Safeguarding and Wellbeing Update  - Online Relationships and Dating 

Apps 

 



 



Dates for your Diary 

 

End of Term  - Friday 14th February  

Back to School - Monday 24th February 

World Book Day - Thursday 6th March  

Year 3 Trip to the Museum  - Wednesday 12th March  

Health for Life Cookathon - Monday 17th March 

Red Nose Day  - Friday 21st March 

Teacher Training Day School Closed to children  -  Monday 31st March 

School Term Dates for Next Year - 2024/25 

Please see the calendar below showing all of the school term dates, bank holidays and teacher 

training days for the next academic year.  



 



Apply for free school meals 

 

Apply for free school meals - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Did you know that by registering your child for free school meals, you're not only ensuring they 

get a nutritious, hot meal every day but also supporting our school's funding? Every child who is 

registered for free school meals generates extra funding for the school, which we can invest 

directly back into your child's education and wellbeing. This funding helps us provide more 

resources, better learning environments, and additional support for our pupils. While all children 

in Reception, Year 1, and Year 2 (as well as those under the Mayor's Meals scheme in London) 

automatically receive free school meals, we only receive extra funding if you officially register 

your child. Please read the attached letter for information on how to apply. 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals


We are a Nut Free School! 

 



Give us a follow on Instagram! 

https://www.instagram.com/manorparkprimaryacademy/  

 

https://www.instagram.com/manorparkprimaryacademy/


If you need to report your child's absence... 

 

Please call 0121 327 1023 to report your child's absence by 9.30am 

If you need support with your child's attendance, please contact Jo Green via email at 

enquiry@manorparkacademy.org or call the school office.  
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